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MEMORANDUM NO. GEC-OVCAA-AMSS 25-015 
 
TO  :  ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS, AND ACADEMIC UNIT HEADS 
     ALL GE COORDINATORS 
     ALL GE FACULTY 
       
                
 
THROUGH :  MARIA VANESSA P. LUSUNG-OYZON, Ph.D. 
      Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
 
 
 
 FROM  :  ANNA SIBAYAN-SARMIENTO, Ph.D. 
     Director 
 
SUBJECT :  UP Systemwide General Education (GE) Conference 2025: Call for Papers  

   and Panels 
 

DATE  : 17 July 2025 
 
 
In line with the upcoming UP Systemwide General Education (GE) Conference, which will be held 
on 24–25 November 2025 at the University of the Philippines Diliman, the call for papers and panels is 
now open. 
 
In keeping with the theme “Pagtanaw sa KaaGE: Through the Years,” the conference is accepting 
abstract proposals from 15 July 2025 to 30 September 2025. For more details about the conference and 
submission guidelines, please refer to the attached OVPAA Memorandum No. 2025-102. You may also  
visit bit.ly/UPGEC2025 or email geconference@up.edu.ph. 
 
Kindly disseminate this information to all concerned GE faculty. 
 
We will keep you posted on further updates. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 

https://bit.ly/UPGEC2025
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• 
UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES 

Diliman Los Banos Manila Visayas Open University Mindanao Baguio Cebu Tacloban 

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 

C. Looking forward: Reinforcing the UP GE Program through critical assessment of potential changes in
the educational landscape

• Innovative approaches to teaching GE effectively to the new generation of UP students
• Reconfiguring GE for the changing educational landscape
• Inclusive GE education/ Exploration of intersectional identities in GE courses
• Other related topics

Submission of abstract proposals is open from 15 July 2025 to 30 September 2025. For more details 
about the conference and guidelines, you may visit bit.ly/UPGEC2025 or email 
geconference@up.edu.ph. 

Kindly disseminate to all concerned GE faculty. Thank you very much for your usual cooperation. 
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